
Town of Lebanon-Recreation Commission  
Regular Meeting 

7:00 P.M. Monday, September 24, 2018 
    Town Hall Downstairs 

 
A. The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM.   Attending: Nick 

Poppiti (chair), Bob Gentes (Treasurer), Susan Smith (Secretary), 
Aline Soulor, Alexis Hussey, Haley McCall and Laura Davidson.  
Absent:  Sandra Tremblay and Alan Dunnack.    

 
B.  Motion  by Laura Davidson 2nd Bob Gentes, to accept the minutes for 
August 27, 2018.  Motion passed unanimously.  
 
C.  Treasurer’s Report - Motion by Alexis Hussey, 2nd Laura Davidson 
to accept the treasurer’s report with later clarification on missing fund 
from Prides Corner.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 
D.  Public Forum – none 
 
E.  Correspondence – none 
 
F.  Recreation Coordinator’s Report – Soccer Shots has 18 players 
signed up.  
 
G.  Ongoing Activities 
  

1.  Alexis Hussey reported that VB has started at the middle school.  
Numbers are down slightly due to smaller class size at the school. 
2.  The basketball registration form needs a date correction. 
3.  Nick Poppiti reported on the Trunk or Treat event.  Volunteers are 
needed as well as candy donations. Starting time is 5:00.  Volunteers 
should arrive at 4:30.  
 
H.  New Business 
 
Alexis Hussey suggested we need some new programs for the younger 
children and that the elementary school gym is available.  Some 
suggestions were movies and dance program. 
 



Bob Gentes said we need to alleviate the problem of dogs digging, 
running and depositing waste on the playing fields.   Sue Smith 
volunteered to write a letter to Lebanon Life.  And it was agreed we 
need some posted signs about dogs on the fields.  
 

 
Meeting Adjourned at 7:34 P.M. 
 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Susan H. Smith, Secretary  
 
 

 

 


